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Worship Service Times: 

Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 

This week at Crossroad: 

Monday, 4/22 1:00pm 

6:00pm 

7:00pm 

Crossroad Needlework Group—Georgetown 

3rd through 5th Grade Bible Study—Georgetown 
Youth Group—Georgetown 

Intercessory Prayer—Fagley Home 

Tuesday, 4/23 7:00am 

8:45am 

10:00am 

6:45pm 

7:00pm 

Prayer Time—Dagsboro Sanctuary 

Harvest Prayer—Georgetown 

5 to 10 Ministry—Georgetown 

Celebrate Recovery—Georgetown 

Pain to Purpose Course—Georgetown 

Wednesday, 4/24 10:00am 

5:30pm 

6:30pm 

7:00pm 

Women’s Bible Study—Dagsboro Sanctuary 

Body & Soul Fitness—Georgetown 

Young Adult Ministry—Georgetown 

Crossroad Cruisers—Georgetown 
Growing In Christ—Georgetown 
Open Bible Study—Georgetown 
PreK & K Class—Georgetown 
Spanish Bible Study—Georgetown 
1st through 5th grade Class—Georgetown 
Youth Bible Study—Georgetown 
Women’s Bible Study—Georgetown 

Thursday, 4/25 9:30am 

6:00pm 

7:00pm 

Open Prayer—Georgetown 

Bible Study—Dagsboro Sanctuary 

Men on Mission Informational Meeting—Georgetown 

Friday, 4/26 10:00am Body & Soul Fitness—Georgetown 

Saturday, 4/27 8:00am S.O.S. (Serving Our Savior)—Georgetown 

Sunday, 4/28 8:30&10:30am 

6:30pm 

Worship Service 

Men’s Bible Study—Georgetown 
Prayer Meeting—Georgetown 

 Ladies, Jennifer Rothschild and Fresh Grounded Faith will be returning to Crossroad in Georgetown on October 4th and 

5th.  This will be a great event to invite your family, friends, and unsaved loved ones.  Tickets are now on sale for this event and 

may be purchased at the Welcome Center.  For more information contact Kaye Bennett at 629-0111 ext. 105. 

 Men On Mission informational meeting for the Greenville, SC trip scheduled from June 8th until June 15th will be this 

Thursday, April 25th, at 7:00 p.m. in the Meeting Room in Georgetown.  If you were unable to sign up and are interested, please 

attend this meeting.  If you have any questions please contact Darren Sollie at 632-5868. 

 A National Day of Prayer Service will be held on Thursday, May 2nd, at 7:00 p.m. in Georgetown.  The theme for this year is 
"Lift up the Word—Light up the world." Join with your fellow brothers and sisters in Christ to pray for our country.  

 Men’s Breakfast is Saturday, May 4th, at 7:30 a.m. in the Conference Room in Georgetown.  All men are invited to join us as we 

gather to fellowship over a meal. 

 Graduates—If you are graduating from High School or College this year please fill out a green graduate form at the Welcome 

Center.  Please return the completed form and a current photo to Kara, either in person or by email at kara@crossroadcc.us.  

Please have forms and photos returned no later than Monday, May 25th.  Our 2024 graduate video will be shown the weekend of 

June 1st and 2nd. 

 Softball Season is beginning.  Come out and root for area church teams as we come together for fun and fellowship.  Games will 

be held each Tuesday and Thursday beginning on May 7th at 7:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.  There will be concessions available on-site.  
For more information, contact Aaron at 629-0111 ext. 123.  



Pastor Jim Apgar 

302-260-1779 cell 
pastorjim@crossroadcc.us 

www.crossroadcc.us 

Crossroad Community Church 
20684 State Forest Rd 

Georgetown, DE 19947 

302-629-0111 

Sermon Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

Community  Notes: 

Missions Notes: 

St. Luke’s Episcopal Church in Seaford is hosting a Pre-Mother’s Day lunch on Saturday, May 4th, from 1:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m.  
Tickets are $35 per person and proceeds will go to the Ella Elizabeth Smith-Cornish Foundation for college scholarship 
funding.  There will be raffles, door prizes, games, food, fun, fellowship, and laughter.  For tickets, please contact Channell 
Smith at 750-5698 or Joyce (Ann) Smith-Johnson at 898-5055. 

Sussex Pregnancy Care Center’s annual Walk For Life event will be held on Saturday, May 4th, at Trap Pond State Park.  The 
goal is to raise $25,000 with this event.  If you would like to participate in the walk, please register by calling 856-4344. 

All men are invited to a one-day men’s retreat on Saturday, April 27th, from 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.  “Relationships to 
Redemption” is being hosted by the Tuesday Morning Men’s Bible Study at the Hope Center on the Campus of Mariners Bethel 
in Ocean View.  Sign up at marinersbethel.churchcenter.com.  If you have questions, please contact Craig Courter at (443)377-
2769. 

The Bridge, Jo Jo's Family Restaurant, and Mountaire Farms present BAND TOGETHER - a Delmarva-Wide Night of Unity in 
Worship! This event will include Jon Reddick, with Special Guest Jericho Worship and local worship bands on Friday, May 3rd, 
from 7:00 p.m. until 10:00 p.m. at Emmanuel Church in Salisbury, Maryland.  Tickets are available at wearethebridge.org. 

Delmarva Gospel Music Association presents in concert the Mark Trammell Quartet at Greenwood Mennonite School on Friday, 
April 26th.  Doors will open at 5:00 p.m. and the concert will begin at 6:00 p.m.  Tickets are available at DelmarvaGospel.com or 
at the door.  For more information, please call 531-7997. 

 Crossroad's Prayer Walk and Nature Trail Ministry invites you to enjoy spring with a family stroll or quiet meditation 

while watching the trail come to life behind the ballfields in Georgetown.  Please contact Nan Zamorski for information at 
(434)294-3736.  

 Turkey— On March 21st, after about three weeks of running around and trying to work our way through a process that we didn’t 

understand in a language that we mostly understand, we closed on a house!  Our house is in the right neighborhood (foreigners can’t 
buy in some places), was the right price, is zoned correctly, and gives us papers that we were told would give us the grounds to stay 

in Turkey for the foreseeable future. The immigration office has confirmed that, between these deeds and documentation from 

the bank, we have all the necessary documents to obtain our new residency permits.  We will be applying for them after Titus gets 

back from the States the third week of April.  Our Father who is in heaven has been giving us what we need, is giving us what we 

need, and will give as what we need. This was not money that we had in the bank, but a generous supporter of ours agreed to give us 
a loan.  It is our goal to raise $100,000 from now to the end of 2024 to put towards that loan. If God has put it on your heart to 

be a part of what we are doing here in Turkey by helping us repay this loan, please let us know.   

 Do you want to learn more about Biblical Theology?  Is studying the Bible more in depth something you wish you could do but don’t 

know how to go about it?  Join our Crossroad School of Theology once a month for quality, cutting-edge Christian education 

and ministry training.  You can earn a degree at the Associates, Bachelors, Masters, and Doctorate level.  May classes are: “The 
Philosophy of Worship” and “The Apostle and the Church.”  For more information, please visit the Welcome Center for a course 

schedule, or contact our Registrar, Pat White, at 629-0111 ext. 104. 


